
 

 

To my new amazing students, 

 

 

Welcome! My name is Miss Jeffery, I am your new teacher, I can’t wait 

to start the Year 5 journey with you in September. It has been wonderful to 

start getting to know you over the last few weeks already and I look forward to 

spending more time together soon.  

 

In September, we will also be joined by Mrs Mitchell. We will be here to help 

you learn, to keep you safe and to be happy. Over the next school year, we have 

many things to learn about each other and also from each other! We have some 

exciting new topics coming our way, which I can’t wait to share with you.  

 

In the next few weeks I will be preparing our new Harvard classroom for the 

first day back, making sure it is a calm and comfortable environment where we 

can all succeed. I can’t wait to hear all about your summer adventures 

especially what books you have read! I have a challenge for you- learn one new 

thing this summer (I’d love to see photos). I am going to learn how to crochet 

some animals so I hope I have something to show you when we return.  

 

I am truly excited to be your teacher, and I cannot wait to witness the incredible 

progress each of you will make 

 

See you soon, 

Miss Jeffery 


